
Email communications opt in form

This form is for deferred or pensioner members who would like to receive non 
personalised UMSS communications by email. This includes communications such 
as Pensions News.
If you return this form you will receive personalised communications (e.g. newsletters and benefit quotations) 
only by post in the future.

If you opt in to receiving paperless communications now but you would like to opt out in the future you will 
need to contact the Pensions Office.

Please return this form to: 
email to umss@manchester.ac.uk 

or post to Pensions Office, John Owens Building, The University of Manchester, Oxford Road, Manchester, M13 9PL

Forename(s)

Email address

Membership 
type (tick one)

Surname

Your details

NI Number Date of birth
(DD/MM/YY)  / /

Deferred Pensioner

Title
(e.g. Mr, Mrs, Dr)

Print name Date

(Please complete in BLOCK Capitals)

Your personal information will be held and processed by the Trustee of UMSS and any third party appointed for the effective running of 
UMSS. If you want to know more about the data held which relates to you or the purposes for which it may be used, please refer to the 
Privacy Notice available at www.umss.co.uk
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